
St. Peter’s Academy – Newsletter  
Sycamore Class 

 

 
General news and this week’s learning: 
 
What a busy and hectic week this has been (in a good way)! We’ve got on with lots of learning this week and are now 
well and truly stuck into our new topics for the Spring term. Here’s an overview of what we’ve been up to: 
 

✓ Maths – Ratio 
✓ English – Discussion texts 

✓ Science – Features of a mammal 
✓ Geography – Allotments 
✓ Art – Continuous line drawing (this was very tricky – I’ve never seen our class so incredibly focused) 

✓ PE – Team building and co-operation 
✓ Grammar – Active and passive voice 
✓ RE – Hindu gods 

✓ Computing – Creating a class database 
✓ Spanish – Pets 

✓ Reading – Pig Heart Boy (we are obsessed with this book) 
 
Reminders: 

• PE days – PE will now be on a Wednesday afternoon (outdoor with myself and Mrs Gilbey) and on a 
Thursday afternoon (indoor with sports coaches).  

• Homework will continue as normal up until half term (except for spellings). Children had a booklet sent home 
on Tuesday with new spelling rules and words in.  

• There will be a SATS talk to parents in my classroom on Tuesday 11th February at 3:45pm. A form has been 
sent out via the office if you wish to attend. If you can’t make it, I will upload slides onto the class page and 
hand out printed copies if you prefer. 

Sycamore Class homework: 
 
Spellings – Revision of spelling rules for the week (in separate booklet).  
Maths – Work on ratio problem solving on maths.co.uk. 
Grammar – Relative clauses activity. Questions can be answered on the back of the sheet or on a separate sheet and 
then attached.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Miss Walton 😊  

Staff: 
Miss Walton – Sycamore Class Teacher  
Additional support - Mrs Smith & Mrs Atkinson                
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